
 

 

 
 

                                                            Friday 18th October 2024 
 

Well done to all Nursery children as we approach the end of our half term in 

Nursery! 

We have enjoyed a range of learning. Our first topics included ‘settling in’ and 

‘ourselves.’ We played lots of getting to know you games and friendship games 

with a focus on Personal and Social Education. We have looked at our bodies, 

naming body parts and making collage faces for our display wall. We talked about 

our families and why they love us so much. Everyone enjoyed our music sessions 

using instruments and developed awareness of sounds around us which we will 

continue next half term, linking our learning to Bonfire night and Autumn.  
 

• Stay and Play –All parents, carers and/or grandparents are invited to 

join us for a fun learning session in Nursery on  
Wednesday 6th November 10.30am  or  2.15pm.  Session times for your child 
will be sent out next week. This is an opportunity to play alongside your 
child and discuss their progress in Nursery. 

• Learning Stories- All Learning Stories have been sent home for our 

September starter children. We hope you enjoy reading them and that they 
give you an insight to your child’s start in Nursery. Please complete and 
return the “Parent Voice” response sheets. Thank you. 

• School Starters Sept 2025- You can now apply online for your child’s 

place in Reception class (September 2025) by visiting www.knowsley.gov.uk  
or by using the link on our school website. 

 

Home Activity… 

Next half term we will be looking at Autumn colours and changes. Please 

help your child to spot signs of Autumn. We would love to see some 

examples brought into Nursery. Eg, leaves, conkers, acorns, cones etc. 

Please also complete the worksheet “What happens in Autumn?” with your 

child and record your findings in the Home Activity book. Thank you. 
 

Stars of the Week… 
      Charlie A &  Nova R 
    
 
 

NURSERY CLOSES ON WEDNESDAY 23rd OCTOBER. 
WE RETURN TO NURSERY ON MONDAY 4h NOVEMBER 

      

http://www.knowsley.gov.uk/

